
DegreeWorks work team meeting November 3, 2011 
 
Attendees: Barbara Hegel, Cathy Ewing, Melanie Donhauser, Kevin Enright, Peter Sommers, Colleen 

Abrams, Lillian Misel 
 
Via audio-conference 
 
Note from David DeWolfe: 

The end of November (or beginning of December) should work for this upgrade. Let's plan on 
some time the week of the 28th. I'll propose a specific date and times as we get closer. 

 
Challenges: 

None for UAF 
Peter has gotten his Pass grades for the Graduate level to work by putting an entry in table 

STU385. 
UAA is having difficulty activating the Athletics audits – does every degree, major, minor block 

need to have the credit rule. 
 

Next meeting: December 1, 2011 at 8:30 


